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Comments: Holland Lake Lodge sits right on the edge of a protected Bob Marshall Wilderness complex. The

environment and ecosystem in this part of the state is very complex. If you expand on the lodge, more and more

people will flood that area. It WILL have a negative impact to this fragile ecosystem. The forest service is here to

protect public land not contribute to its destruction. The lodge used to serve locals. Locals could afford to have

reunions or weddings in that setting and over the years the prices have increased to a point where the LOCAL

public whom live in this area cannot fully utilize the lodge. A swanky resort will again keep locals from enjoying a

space they've been visiting for generations  Wake up. Do you really want another Colorado or Utah? Whole

change is inevitable we can seek to preserve what we have versus letting out land be destroyed as it has been in

so many other places. I hope the forest service does their job and carefully thinks this through. 


